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On Wednesday 1 February 2023 the inaugural meeting of the National Research 

infrastructure Advisory Group (NRIAG) was held.   

We had many lively conversations regarding the broad research infrastructure ecosystem in 

Australia. We discussed our ambitions for the Advisory Group in the context of our role to 

provide independent and long-term strategic advice on NRI priorities, domestic and 

international trends, and investment opportunities. We also discussed an outline workplan 

for the upcoming 12 months, including how we will provide advice to Government on the 

2021 NRI Roadmap step change areas, workforce strategy, and industry engagement.  

The second NRIAG meeting will take place on 29 March in Canberra. 


